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February 27, 1992

Mr. Don Laughry

Hewlett Packard MS43UC - =
19420 Homestead Road

Cupertino, California 95014

Dear Don:

X3T9 has reviewed the draft report of the Memory Attach (MAT) Strategy
Panel and agrees with its findings and recommendations. This position
is with the understanding that the report covers only MAT
Standardization and not other areas within X3T9's charter.

Accordingly, X3T9 is taking the following actions in order to comply
with the recommendations of the report:

a) Establish a close liaison with the MSC committee. In this way
X3T9 can draw from the expertise that this committee has in
BUS architecture technology.

b) Rewrite the DADI project proposal to reflect a cooperative
development effort with the MSC. .

c¢) Forvard DADI proposed project to the above group for an
informal review prior to its submission to SPARC/X3 for
approval.

X3T9 fully agrees that a more productive environment can be achieved
through increased cooperation and coordination of this Standards
committee. '

Sincerely,

oemaKer
Chair, X3T9

*Opearating under the procedures of The American National Standsrds Institute.
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